
HINTS FOR COPING WITH STORMS 

 

� Whenever possible, it is best to pile snow to the right of the driveway (as you face 

the street) to reduce the potential of having it redeposited at the driveway opening 

when the plow passes. 

 

� When clearing driveways, snow should be kept on the owner’s property. Snow 

should not be deposited onto the street or sidewalk, or across the street onto 

someone’s property. 

 

� To avoid having to do the job twice, shovel the driveway after the storm has 

passed and the street has been cleared. 

 

� Prevent street flooding by clearing catch basins near your home to allow rain or 

melting snow to enter the drainage system. 

 

� Older residents and/or persons with health problems should consult a physician 

before shoveling snow. 

 

� To protect the safety of you and your neighbors, shovel and clear fire hydrants of 

snow in your neighborhood. 

 

� It is strongly advised if you live on a hilly road To have snow or studded snow 

tires on your vehicle . 

 

 

 

 
 


